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Please support packages 101 and 105 and do not cut critical funding for water studies. Oregon needs to deal with
real data before our rural residents find their wells going dry due to over appropriation of groundwater. We need to
get to a sustainable withdrawal rate in key groundwater basins.
Wayne Stewart
515 SW Cheltenham Street
Portland, Oregon 97239
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